Welcome to 2nd GRADE!

It's me, Mrs. Farrell!

We get to be in second grade together!



During the summer I:

- visited family
- read books
- took classes on how to be a better teacher
- played with my cats, Luna and Max
- went to the Dominican Republic and hiked through Yosemite National Park
- went to the beach with my family
- did lots of arts and crafts
 with Emma
 looked forward to meeting youl

Dear 2nd Grader,

I am so very excited to be your 2nd grade teacher this year! We have lots to learn and I promise we'll laugh each day. I have wonderful stories to share, fun math games to play, writing ideas to try, and many things to be curious and wonder about. Please let me know if there is anything I can do to help you and your family prepare for the new school year. I cannot wait to see your smiles on September 5th!

Love, Mrs. Farrell

Contact Information

E-mail: |farrell@cbsd.org

*Email is the most efficient way to contact me

Phone: (267) 893-3600